Parent College of Agriculture, **Health Bulletin**



DECEMBER 2014

Download this and past issues of the Adult, Youth, Parent and Family Caregiver Health Bulletins:

www.ca.uky.edu/HEEL/Bulletins

Reprinted by: K-State Research & Extension Atchison County Office 405 Main/PO Box 109 Effingham, KS 66023 913-833-5450

THIS MONTH'S TOPIC:

HOLIDAY CHALLENGES

olidays can be a lot of fun. They can also be stressful. When you are thinking about the "todos" on your list, take a minute and think about how the holidays may stress your child as well. During the holidays it may be hard to keep your child in his or her usual routine. When there are after school programs and activities, extra errands to run and friends and family visiting, the "usual" day may be hard to come by.

Children often follow our example. If you are feeling more stressed than usual this time of year, it is likely that your child is too. There may be times when your plans may not be coming together as expected. If you stay calm, it is much more likely that your child will stay calm too.

It is also important to plan for those times when things may take a little longer than usual. It may help to have some extra activities and snacks to help get your child through the wait. Just bringing a pen and pad for a child to draw with could help. If you are

Continued on the back













One of the best ways your child can enjoy the holidays is to make sure you stay as close to the normal routine as possible.



Continued from page 1

bringing along an extra snack, try to make it as healthy as possible. Fruit is always a great graband-go snack.

During this time of year, it is possible that your children may have a few extra sweets. Make sure they are brushing their teeth at least two times a day. This also helps your children know that even though the family may not be on a normal

When visiting others and staying overnight, it is also important to stay with the "bedtime routine" as much as possible. Do not forget to bring a nightlight and a favorite stuffed item, if needed.

schedule, there is still a "bedtime" routine.

Sleep patterns may also be changed this time of the year. Programs at school and visitors may delay the time your child goes to bed. It is important to get back to your child's regular schedule as soon as possible. When visiting others and staying overnight, it is also important to stay with the "bedtime routine" as much as possible. Do not forget to bring a nightlight and a favorite stuffed item, if needed.

Routines are often seen in the morning and at bed times, but there are other routines that children do at school that you will want to continue during the break. Make sure your children get plenty of activity. They usually have recess of some sort every day and you want to continue time for your children to let out some energy. This is also a great time to play with your child.

As it gets closer to the holidays, sometimes daily routines have to be changed. One of the best ways your child can enjoy the holidays is to make sure you stay as close to the normal routine as possible.

REFERENCES:

- University of Alabama (2014). Handling stress http://www.pal.ua.edu/stress/holiday_children.php
- Duke Children's Hospital and Health Center (2013). Holiday Stress Busters http://www.dukechildrens.org/about_us/newsroom/holiday_stress

Parent **Health Bulletin**

Written by: Nicole Peritore Edited by: Connee Wheeler Designed by: Rusty Manseau Stock images: 123RF.com